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OSH Circular 2017-09   (06 September 2017) 
 

               Hurricane Season Begins! 

         

 
 
The start of hurricane season prompts the ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee to alert 
all waterfront management and labor interests to the importance of being aware and 
adhering to in-house and relevant regulatory agency preparedness policies. 
 
As an aide, we attach a link (see below) to a webpage prepared by a friend and colleague 
who continuously updates accessibility to all mandatory U.S. Coast Guard “Hurricane 
and Heavy Weather Contingency Plans.”  
 
Simply find your port sector, read the plan….. and follow it. 
 
   http://www.brymar-consulting.com/wp-content/uploads/HCP/HCP_170602.pdf 

                       
                       Got an OSH-related question? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


